
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
16th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Exam Results Day - Thursday 12th August 2021 
 
As you may be aware, the issuing of exam results this year is slightly earlier than usual.              
Y11 students will be able to collect their results from school on Thursday 12th August 2021.  
More detailed information regarding the times and procedures for collection, will be forwarded to 
you in due course. This will be dependent upon government restrictions due to COVID, still in 
place at the time and is likely to have staggered time slots for small groups of students 
(approximately 20/30) to arrive and collect their results. 
 
If your son/daughter is unable to attend on results day, the following options are available: 
 

• A representative can collect the results on their behalf.  If this is the case the representative 
will need:  
 
1) A letter from the student giving permission for the results to be collected on their behalf.  

 
2)  Photo i.d. to prove the identity of the representative. 
 

• Results can be posted home to your son/daughter if preferred.  If you would like this option, 
a large stamped addressed envelope must be presented to school reception before 
Wednesday 11th August, (N.B. please attach a note to the front of the envelope, marking it 
for the attention of Mrs Monk or Mrs Gratton).  
 

It will not be possible for the results to be emailed to students. 
 
Please remind your son/daughter to check their school email regularly as this is the way we will 
continue to communicate with them. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 
 
Mrs J Monk 
Head of Exams 


